
 
 

DATE: August 22, 2019 
 

AGENDA ITEM # 3 

 
TO:    Public Arts Commission 
 
FROM:   Jon Maginot, Staff Liaison 
 
SUBJECT:   Walter Singer Bust 
 
RECOMMENDATION: Discuss placement of the Walter Singer Bust 
 
 
BACKGROUND 
 
In 2015, the Walter Singer Bust was removed from Veterans Community Plaza at the recommendation 
of the Public Arts Commission. 
 
DISCUSSION 
 
The Walter Singer Bust is currently being stored at the History Museum awaiting a new location.   
Funds have been set aside for construction of a new pedestal.  It is recommended that the Public Arts 
Commission discuss potential locations for the Bust. 
 
On July 25, 2019, the Commission discussed potentially placing the Bust in Lincoln Park, near the 
Chamber of Commerce building.


